
 

 
 
 

 

iVEC would like to extend an invitation to partner organizations and researchers to nominate 
appropriate students and potential projects for the APAC Internship Scheme. 
 
The Australian Partnership for Advanced Computing, through iVEC as a partner 
organization, is offering outstanding undergraduate students the chance to participate in the 
APAC Internship Scheme during the period December 2005 to February 2006.  These 
positions are fully funded by APAC, through iVEC, and will be complemented further by 
iVEC-funded internships (details to follow at a later date). 
 
Projects nominated should be aligned with the iVEC and APAC missions 

• Providing the advanced computing and grid infrastructure for eResearch. 
• Encourage and energise research in and the uptake of high performance computing 

and visualisation in Western Australia. 
and should utilise iVEC or APAC facilities.  Where possible projects should involve existing 
iVEC or APAC projects. 
 
Partner organizations and researchers are asked to provide iVEC with the following 

• Academic record of the student in the area of advanced computation, or applications 
of computational science or engineering. 

• Brief description of the proposed project and the strength of the project. 
• The interest of the student in pursuing a career that involves advanced computation or 

its applications. 
by October 24 for forwarding to APAC by October 28.  If your organization is unable to offer 
both a project and a student, please contact iVEC and we will facilitate the matching of 
students with projects from different organizations. 
 
For further details please see the attached document from APAC.  Please forward all 
enquiries to Dr Stuart Midgley on industry@ivec.org or 6436 8545. 
 
Apologies for the short notice 
 
Stuart 
 
Dr Stuart Midgley 
Industry Uptake Program Leader 
  

 
 


